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All Faiths Children’s Academy 

Monday 19th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This is a reminder that our School Culture Day is taking place on Friday, 23rd May! We’re looking forward 

to a vibrant celebration of the many cultures that make up our school community. 

As part of the day, children are welcome to bring in a small dish of food that represents their culture or 

heritage for others to try. If you would like your child to take part in this food-sharing activity, please keep 

the following in mind: 

• Label the dish with a list of ingredients as clearly as possible. 

• Do not include any nuts or nut-based products. 

• Do not use garlic or ginger in the preparation. 

• Ideally, the food should not require refrigeration during the school day. 

If you would prefer that your child does not try food brought in by others, please complete and return 

the opt-out form attached to this letter by Thursday, 22nd May. 

Thank you for helping us make Culture Day a safe, inclusive, and enjoyable experience for everyone! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Kershaw 

Head of School 

 

Food Tasting Opt-Out Form: 

If you do not want your child to participate in the food tasting activity during School Culture Day, please fill 

out the information below and return this form by Thursday 22nd May 2025.  

Student Name: ___________________________________________  

Year Group: _____________________________________________  

I confirm that I do not want my child to participate in the food tasting activity.  

Parent/Carer Signature: _________________________________  

Date: ___________________________________________________ 
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